

Dear parents and carers,

Please come and join your child at our Macmillan Coffee Morning on **Friday 26**<sup>th</sup> **September 2025** 

See times below:

Rec Badgers	9.10 -9.30
Year 1/2 Squirrels	9.30 - 9.50
Year 2 Foxes	
Year 3 Falcons	9.50 – 10.10
Year 3/4 Kites	
Year 4 Owls	10.10 – 10.30
Year 5 Kestrels	
Year 5 Merlins	10.30 – 10.50
Year 6 Ospreys	

We would really appreciate any donations of cakes for us to sell during our coffee morning. Please send these into school from Monday 22<sup>nd</sup> September.

All cakes are 50p each.

We are urging parents/carers to only send up to £1 for a maximum of 2 cakes. However, if you wish to send more, we welcome donations for Macmillan.

Tea/coffee will be served – again, donations welcome!

Many Thanks for your continued support!